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South Lake Union 
Community Center

We want to hear from you!

Seattle Parks and Recreation is excited to work with the community on planning for a new 
community center in the South Lake Union neighborhood.

Located at the corner of Mercer Street and Dexter Avenue, it will be a private-public 
partnership, operated by Seattle Parks and Recreation, but located on the ground floor of 
a private development project.

The new center will be a welcoming and visible space from the street with easy access for 
pedestrians, cyclists and people traveling by mass transit. Key features of the center include 
a full-size basketball court, fitness area, and childcare. 

These events provide an opportunity for the community 
to learn more about this project, meet the design team 
and give us feedback on the design concepts. 
FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT  

David Graves at david.graves@seattle.gov or 206-684-7048

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/south-lake-union-community-center

VISIT THE ONLINE OPEN HOUSE 
MARCH 11 – 31, 2021
JOIN US AT THE ONLINE MEETING 
TUESDAY, MARCH 16, 2021 AT 12 P.M. 
URL: slucc.infocommunity.org


